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Brother	
  Knights,	
  
	
  
Old Business: 
 

1. Media Kiosk.  The council is still moving forward with this project for Father Chad.  It 
was decided to build a unit for St. Patrick and if that is well received, one would be 
built for St. Michaels. 

2. The nuts for our annual fundraiser arrived on October 10. Nuts are available for sale 
after Mass, or available in the church office from Mary during the week.   

3. Soup and Sandwich supper is November 15.  Serving begins at 6:00.  Don LaSee 
has agreed to make his “soon to be famous” homemade noodles.  Please support 
your council and buy a dinner. 

 
New Business: 

1. St. Patrick Council 6463 is in need of a Deputy Grand Knight because the current 
Deputy Grand Knight has transferred to the Blackhawk Council in Sauk CIty.  We are 
sad to see Richard LaVold leave our council. 

2. At the October regular meeting, Pat Hillestad asked the council for a $100 donation 
for the Crop Walk.  The council voted to approve the request. 

3. There are Fourth Degree Exemplifications on January 17, 2015, in Burlington or 
February 7, 2015 in Deforest.  Any third degree member that would like to advance 
to fourth degree should contact the Grand Knight or any fourth degree knight. 

4. The Council 6463 Christmas Party and regular December Meeting is Saturday, 
December 6, 2014 at 6:00 p.m.  There will be a potluck dinner.  The council will 
provide meat and beverages (coffee, milk, and water). 

5. The next officers meeting is November 20 at 7:30 p.m. 
6. November birthdays:  Kenneth J. Clemens, Leon G. Gilles, Lyman F. Hahn, Randy 

L. Hale, Ben H. Mendez, LaVerne E. Millard, Robert E. Oravec, Jeffrey R. Streeter, 
Florience Wipperfurth. 

7. Please remember the sick and disabled in your prayers:  Jim Roth, Thomas Grebe, 
Joe Rubesch, Dave L. Munz, Tubby Schroeder, Marie Ryan, Geraldine Pelanek, 
Arlene Michels, Helen Karl’s son Tom, Amelda Lochner, and Mike Hochstein. 

 
For the church, charity is not a kind of welfare activity which 
could equally well be left to others, but is a part of her nature, an 
indispensable expression of her very being.”  

Pope Benedict XVI 
In solidarity with our priest; 
 
Robert F. Koresh 
rfk835@gmail.com 
608-592-1392 


